Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Bob Lawlor
Cc: Ben Halsted; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO2558 - DiSalvo Trucking, 15651 Worthley Dr., San Lorenzo

Dear Mr. Lawlor,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff ACEH is in receipt of the March 5, 2014 groundwater monitoring
report, prepared by Environmental Restoration Services for the subject site. The groundwater report documents the
groundwater gradient for the three events for which depth to water was measured in the recently installed groundwater
monitoring well MW-4. ACEH will proceed with the Closure Summary for case closure.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an

electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




